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6th October 2022  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

KS2 Pantomime Trip  

We are delighted to share that KS2 will be going to see Cinderella at Poole Lighthouse on 
Thursday 8th December. The trip will take place during the school day and transport to and 
from the theatre will be by coach.  

We will need to confirm our booking by the Monday 31st October and therefore will be 
requiring payment of £19 before then. Unfortunately, we will only be able to secure the 
seats for the payments received by this date and children not going to the pantomime will 
remain in school.  

Please can we ask that you send in the payment of £19 as soon as possible through the 
Parent Pay system to book your child’s place. 

 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Watkins 
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